I mentioned to you on the telephone
yesterday the Prime Minister's reply to
a Parlimmentary Question fro:
Mr. Richard Needham, M.P., abdut building
society practice on house insurance. This
is recorded in column 261 of the Qfficial
Report.

I should be grateful if you could ensure
that we are informed of the outcome of the
Director General of Fair Trading's current
consideration of these matters,

Peter McCarthy Esq
Department of Trade




